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Dear Sir / Madam

The Center for Devices and Radiological Health (CDRH) of the Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
acknowledges receipt of your submission. this submission has been assigned the following unique
document control number. Failure to reference this assigned number in future correspondence may
result in processing delays.

Master Access File Number: MAF2644
Device: POLY-OND COATING
Received: 08/07/2015

You may ammend this master access file (MAF) to include additional information at any time. All amendments
shall be sumitted in duplicate, identified with the above MAF number, and addressed to:

Food and Drug Administration

Center for Devices and Radiological Health
Document Control Center - WO66-G609
10903 New Hampshire Avenue

Silver Spring, MD  20993-0002

Information in your MAF may be incorporated by your client in their premarket approval applications (PMAs),
investigational device exemptions (IDEs), premarket notification submissions (510(k)s), reclassification petitions.
color additive petitions, or other submission types to FDA.

Only you can authorize reference to your MAF. In order to prevent your client's submission from being found
deficient for lack of an authorization letter to reference your MAF and to expedite processing, please provide a
signed authorization letter directly to your client with the instruction that the original of your letter be included in
the original copy of the client's submission along with a copy in each additional copy. Under this approach, your
MAF need not be amended to include the letter of authorization.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact Ms. Wanda Sawyer-Major at (301) 796-6568 or by
email at wanda.sawyer-major(@fda.hhs.cov

Sincerely yours,

Nicole L. Wolanski, CDR, USPHS
Director, PMA Program

Program Operations Staff

Office of Device Evaluation

Center for Devices and Radiological Health



